
Dear sir, 
As a new resident of Litchfield that is on a fixed income I find Pennichuck Waters request for a 
20%increase unconscionable, especially during the current economic downturn caused by COVID-19. 
How is it that we’re being asked to pay 3 times what Hudson pays for water and 5 times what 
Manchester pays for their water if this request should be allowed to occur.  
 
I respectfully request their request for a 20% rate hike be denied. 
 
 
Warmest Ragards, 
Steven 

 


